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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony for Henderson County Veterans Services Building 
HC-2024-14 
Hendersonville, NC – June 7, 2024 

Henderson County is excited to announce the grand opening and ribbon cutting ceremony of 
the new Henderson County Veterans Services Building on Wednesday, July 3, 2024, at 10:00 
AM. The renovated former VFW Building located at 900 North Main Street, will provide 
essential support and services to veterans and their families in our community, as well as 
provide event space for community use. 

“We are excited to be able to open the newly renovated Veterans Services Facility during the 
week of Independence Day, as a solemn reminder for all of those who have served this great 
country from its founding to the present. Henderson County looks forward to growing Veterans 
Services in the newly renovated building and strives to be the most Veterans friendly 
community in the country,” said Christopher Todd, Director, Business & Community 
Development. 

“The Hedrick-Rhodes Post 5206 VFW building was constructed as a respite for the heroes that 
returned from fighting to protect our freedoms,’ said Board Chairman Rebecca McCall.  
“Preserving this building is one of the most significant contributions we can make to 
commemorate their sacrifices.  Please join us as we officially open this newly renovated building 
as the new Veteran Services Facility for Henderson County Heroes.” 

The community is invited to attend the ribbon-cutting ceremony and show their support for our 
veterans. The building will be open for a tour following the ribbon-cutting ceremony. 

Henderson County Veterans Services provides comprehensive support and resources to 
veterans and their families. Through a range of programs and services, we aim to enhance the 
quality of life for those who have served our nation. 
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For more information about the event, please contact Mike Morgan, Chief Communications 
Officer at tmorgan@hendersoncountync.gov. 

Event Details: 

• Date: July 3, 2024 
• Time: 10:00 AM 
• Location: 900 North Main Street, Hendersonville, NC 
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 Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook. 

 HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram. 

 On LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/henderson-county-north-carolina/ 

 @HendersonCoGovt on Twitter 
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